M

Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 02 September 2016 08:47

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0618/CVC - Case Officer Mr M Hill - Received from Peter

Armstrong at Redcar and Clevleand House, TS10 1RT

| refer to the above application and would offer no objection on highway grounds. Consultations between
the NSRWA officers is ongoing

Comments made by Peter Armstrong of Redcar and Clevleand House, TS10 1RT
Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment






